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    Thursday 12th September 2019
	Dear Parents and Carers,
Welcome back to a new school year. I am pleased to announce that our new Head boy and girl in Year 6 are Zak and Isabelle. What an incredible achievement!

Congratulations to Owen, Ella, Sam and Evie who have earned the role of House/Sports captains this year.

The following children have been chosen by their peers to be school council reps and eco reps this year:

Year School council reps Eco reps

1 Jasper and Louis, Finley and Elijah

2 Isabelle and Harry H, Polly and Riley

3 Mia and Spencer, Jack and Lola

4 Fabian and Molly P, Jess and Alfie G

5 Amber, George and Charlie, Phoebe and George S

6 Faith, Gabriel and Rachel, Janine and Eva

Well done to you all. I am sure you will represent the school well.

We are currently looking into an online payment system through a variety of different companies. Hopefully, we will have this up and running before Christmas.

Coming up soon for the whole school

Wednesday 26th September –European day of Languages (information to follow shortly).

On Monday 30th September, the whole school will be celebrating Harvest. Each class will be sharing a song/story/poem/art work in assembly. This year we are aiming to help people less fortunate than us locally AND far away. Please could I ask that children bring in a food item that can be donated to the Wantage and Grove Food Bank. We are asking children to sellotape or attach a money donation to their food item. (Please see attached for food items suitable to bring in for the local food bank). The money will then be sent off to the Bahamas relief appeal charity.
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11th October – Individual school photos for children.

14th and 15th October – Parent/Teacher meetings.

18th October – FOS Halloween disco.

24th October - Term 1 ends.

25th October and 4th November – INSET days.

5th November 8.40am –Children back to school for Term 2.

Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank


	PA’s this week were Sam & Isabelle. Thank you for your help. 



We have a mini iPad that was left at school.  If it’s yours please contact the office and give a description.
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Year F  This week Foundation have been busy learning all the new class and school
             routines.  They have enjoyed staying for lunch and playing with the older children
             on the field.  In maths we have started working with numbers to 5.
Year 1  Year 1 have had a great start to the year.  We have enjoyed talking about our new

             story Knuffle Bunny and thinking about how Trixie feels when she can’t find her 

             special toy.  We have also been counting objects and pictures in maths.
Year 2  We have had a great start to our first term in Year 2.  We have begun our topic ‘To

             Infinity and Beyond’ and have enjoyed learning all about the artist Joan Miro. 
Year 3  We have had a great start to the term in Year 3!  We have started our new topic 

             ‘Tales from the Vale’ by finding out about the history of Wantage and John

             Betjeman.
Year 4  Year 4 have had a great start to the new term.  We have enjoyed learning more 
             about each other when we wrote an autobiography and we have loved creating our 
             self portraits to accompany these.  This week we have begun to learn the story of 
             'How the frog came to be king of the river' using the storytelling process.  We have
             story mapped and story stepped it to help us learn it.  Ask us to teach it to you at 
             home!  In maths we have been busy looking at place value and learning how to 
             round numbers to the nearest 10 and 100. 

Year 5  This week Year 5 started looking at different types of poetry recounts!  In maths we

             are looking at area & perimeter.
Year 6  We have begun to explore evolution and inheritance in science.  In maths we are 

             looking at place value and in English we are reading and writing about the book

             ‘Wonder’.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  All of Foundation class for a fantastic first full week.  We are so proud of how well

             they have settled in.
Year 1  Freddie for always being such a kind and caring friend.  George for always being

             so polite and helpful in the classroom.  Well done boys!
Year 2  All of Year 2 for a wonderful, positive, hardworking start to the year.  Well done

             everyone!
Year 3  All of Year 3 for a fabulous start to the year.  You are all working so hard already

             – keep it up!
Year 4  All of Year 4 for having a fantastic start to the new school year.  They have been 
             trying hard to work as a team and to use their Learning Powers to help them with
             the challenge of moving up to Year 4. 
Year 5  All of Year 5 have made a fantastic start to Year 5!  Keep it up!
Year 6  All of Year 6 for an amazing start to the year.  You all have a brilliant attitude and

             mindset.
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 3 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Foundation for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done!

When you start your Christmas shopping, don't forget you can support Friends of Stockham as you shop! Thousands of major online retailers will donate to your chosen cause (at no extra cost to you)! 
Go to https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofstockham/ 
then select a retailer. Or, if you use Amazon, you can select Friends of Stockham as your supporting charity on https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ Thanks for your support and happy shopping. friendsofstockham@gmail.com
School Uniform

If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










